
 

 

 
 

March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 Ancient Greece Day – Thursday 3rd April 2025 
 
As part of our topic ‘Ancient Greece’ we have organised an Ancient Greek day in school.  
We will be joined by visitors from History off the Page School Workshops who will lead the 
day in character as Ancient Greeks.  The day will allow the children to learn more about 
the Ancient Greek civilisation through hands-on activities. 
 
This event will take place on Thursday 3rd April 2025 during the school day.   
 
We are asking parents for a contribution of £12.50 per child towards the cost of the visitors.  
We regret that we may be obliged to cancel this visit if we do not receive sufficient financial 
support.  Please make your payment by ParentPay no later than Friday 28th March.  Thank 
you for your continued support. 
 
The children are invited to dress up as an Ancient Greek for the day.  The children could 
wear a sheet tied as a toga over their clothes.  If your child does not dress up, they will be 
expected to wear school uniform. 
 
Finally, as this is a large year group event, any parental support on the day will be very 
much appreciated.  If this is something you could help us with, please notify your child’s 
class teacher. 
 
Lunch arrangements will be as usual. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 
Miss Coluccello, Mr Bates, Mrs Turner & Mr Young 

 

 


